
September 5, 2024 

 

TO: THE RESIDENTS ON GORDEN ROAD, CLEARWATER 
ROAD AND CRYSTAL VALE ROAD IN NEW SHARON 

 

FROM: NEW SHARON SELECTMEN 

 

As of September 3, 2024, the Bullen’s Mills Bridge removal 
was started and will go through December 31, 2024.  

After speaking with the New Sharon Post Office, you will 
have to contact them to plan for your mail. 

The mail carrier cannot go through the town of Industry to 
get to Clearwater Road, Gorden Road or Crystal Vale Road 
according to Postal Regulations.  


